
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Ref:090/17 
 
 
27th September 2017 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Thank you for coming along to our Coffee Morning.  For those of you who were unable to make it, I thought 
that it would be good to just keep you updated on some concerns and suggestions that were discussed. 
 

• Study Skill days will take place atleast every term and they will develop according to the students’ 
needs.  For example, parents raised the issue of handwriting. 

 
• Maths Mastery classes were discussed and I have since spoken to Mr. O’Halloran (Head of Maths) 

who has agreed to organise a one hour Maths Mastery class for parents after half term. 
 

• Supporting parents – in which ways could we support you?  For example, using ‘Show My 
Homework’. 
 

• Financial support of trips and uniform. 
 

• Contacts:  Andrea Penketh (Tues, Wed, Fri) Email : apenketh@stmargaretsacademy.com 
Joan Dally (Mon-Fri) jdally@stmargaretsacademy.com 

It is a great opportunity to meet other parents and staff so that we can work together to support the progress 
of our boys.  Our next Coffee Morning will take place on Tuesday 21st November following Communion (if 
you would like to come to both). 

I will send you a letter nearer the time to remind you. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
Mrs A.N. Penketh 
Vice Principal. 
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